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Jerim Lewis Nania

This mine should not happen. It is disrespectful to the Gunaikurnai people and the 
thousands and thousands of years of history in the area. It is going to rob farmers of 
jobs not to mention water and land that is perfect for producing amazing world class 
food. It will destroy towns and tourism. The company proposing the mine has no 
experience and the potential damages to the environment could be disastrous and 
expensive. The future of our region isn’t worth sacrificing for this mine.
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